Term 2 Newsletter 2021

Berri Community Preschool

1A Fiedler Street Berri T: 0885 8821880Email: dl.6505.director@schools.sa.edu.au



Week 1 Term 2 2021

Welcome back to all families for term 2. We hope all the children are ready for a term of fun and learning. The weather is sure to be cooler this term so please ensure your child has a jumper or jacket with them daily and it is clearly labelled with their name. Hats must still be provided as we check the UV index daily and it may be required for outdoor play. Remember we do not provide hats for children and they will be unable to play outdoors if they don't have their hat with them when the UV Index is high.

During the holidays we had the interior of the preschool repainted. It looks fantastic!! We hope the children all come home and tell you about our bright clean learning areas.

We will attend Kindergym with our children during term 2 which will commence in week 3. Please complete the permission note which is in your child's pocket and return it to us prior to week 3. All children are expected to attend the Kindergym session on their allocated day. All staff attend the sessions with the children and the Preschool premises are closed between 10.45-12.15 on each of these days.

Please remember if your child has any cold or flu symptoms, a runny nose, fever and/or cough they MUST be kept home. A phone call to us on 85821880, or a message on Dojo to let us know would be greatly appreciated.

If your contact details have changed, address or phone numbers, please let a staff member know as we need to keep all our records up to date.

At the end of last term every child's Term 1 Individual Learning Plan was completed. They were uploaded to your child's portfolio page on Class Dojo. You were all asked to complete a preference of times for Parent Teacher interviews to be conducted in week 2 & 3 where we will discuss your child's individual learning plan with you. Your allocated time will be sent to you via a message this week. If you did not hand in your preference please see me before this Thursday so we can negotiate a suitable time from the time slots still available. Remember a phone interview can be organised outside of preschool hours if this is more convenient for you.

Thank you all for your continued support. We look forward to a busy and productive term.

Kind regards

Katrina Papageorgios

Director